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GriefShare Program 
Bayside Baptist Church 

 
This is a worldwide grief support program that is for anyone that is grieving the loss 
of a spouse, son, daughter,  relative or friend.  This is a 13 week program which will 
be meeting on Tuesday evenings at 6:00 pm at the Church.  The meetings will last 

approximately 90 minutes.  Each participant will have their own personal workbook 
that will be needed at the meetings and also for 

 reference at home.   

The meetings are DVD based, hearing from world renowned grief experts.  You are 
welcome to begin attending the group at any point.  Each session is 

"self-contained", so you do not have to attend in  sequence.  The facilitators for this 
group are Greg and Debbie Brown, who have lost a son, a brother and their  

parents.  For more information or to sign up to attend the sessions, go to  
GriefShare.org.  You may also call Greg at 812-371-2323 or Debbie at  

812-764-3695 for more information.  Bayside Baptist Church is located at 33677 
 Hwy 98, Lillian, Alabama 36549.   

 

 
DISASTER RELIEF TRAINING OPPORTUNITIES 

 
In 2020, Hurricane Sally hit our Gulf Coast at 103 miles per hour.  

In the midst of the terrible damage there were hundreds of  
disaster relief workers from other parts of Alabama and other  

states who gave help in many different ways. We were blessed! 
 

Southern Baptist disaster relief efforts have been noted as one of  
the best in our nation.  Steve Brooks is the Disaster Relief Director  
for Baldwin Baptist Association. Our teams have been able to help 

many people in various states as they faced their disaster. 
 

If you have an interest in being a disaster relief volunteer there are 
many opportunities for training and involvement through our State 

Board of Missions. Notice these opportunities............................ 
 

 
 
 
 
 

If you've thought about becoming trained as an Alabama Baptist  
Disaster Relief volunteer, now is the time!  Upcoming sessions  

include Cleanup and Recovery, April 1; Chainsaw, April 1-2;  
Temporary Child Care, April 2; Chaplain, April 7-9; and Mass  
Feeding, April 23. All training will take place at the Alabama  
Baptist Disaster Relief Center, 118 Jesse Samuel Hunt Blvd.  

In Prattville. Visit sbdr.org/events for details!  

 
Prayerfully, 

 

Rick Ellison 

POSITIONS AVAILABLE 
 
Bromley Baptist  
Bi-vocational Pastor 
Email resume to: 
bromleybaptist316@att.net 
Durant Chapel Baptist  
Part-time Youth Minister 
Email resume to: 
kquinley@gmail.com  
Fairhope Avenue Baptist 
Pianist 
Email resume to: 
fabc@att.net 
First Baptist Gulf Shores 
Early Growth Center:  
FT/PT Childcare Worker   
Email resume to:   
egc@fbcgulf.com 
Or call  (251) 968-8124  
 

 
Loxley First Baptist 
Part-time Nursery Worker  
email resumes to  
Fbcloxleychildren@gmail.com 
Magnolia Springs Baptist 
Part-time Youth Leader 
Send resume to:  
pastorgreg2@gmail.com  
or Call Pastor Greg @  
812-746-8589 
New Life Baptist  
Music Minister 
Submit applications to:  
Newlifebaptistbmal @gmail.com 
Perdido Beach Baptist  
Part-time Music Leader 
Sunday AM service.  
Contact Patsy Dobbs  
251-986-8746 Or Johnny Schwartz   
251-747-4062 
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